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Theme: 
Winter Wonderland 

Parents and Students 
   Welcome to 2018!!! 

We are so excited to start a brand-new year! This month’s theme is Winter Wonderland.  
 The staff and students are looking forward to starting a new chapter. 

 We hope you have a Happy New Year! 

School Closings 
We will be closed on  

Monday, January 1, 2018 
in observance of New Year’s 

 
 
  

Mother/Daughter Spa Day 
Friday, Jan. 19th – 2:30pm-5:00pm 

$20 per Mother/Daughter Couple 
Please sign up and pay at the front.  

Cash Only 

Happy Birthday! 
Ms. Lindsay R. 1/2      Ms. Brittany 1/2 
Madison H. 1/4  Jaliyah 1/5 
Ms. Brittani 1/5 Beason 1/8  
Aiden P. 1/12  Hampton 1/12  
Rylee 1/13  Piper 1/13 
McKenzie C. 1/13 Jace T. 1/14 
Ms. Megan 1/14 Ms. Samie 1/16 
Easton 1/17  Ms. Brogan 1/19          
Jeffery B. 1/21  Makayla D. 1/23 
Evan 1/25   Addison P. 1/28
          Asher 1/29 

          

Tuition: 
Tuition is due on Friday before the upcoming week. You 
have a grace period through Monday at 6:30pm.  A late 
fee of $35 will be added on Monday night at 6:30pm and 

an additional late fee of $15 will be added to accounts on 
Wednesday morning.  Thank you. 

 
Uniforms 

Uniforms are to be worn Monday-
Thursday for Preschool 1 

through Private Kindergarten. If 
you need ordering information, 
please see an upfront member.  

Father/Daughter Dance 
Friday, February 23, 2018 

7:00pm – 9:00pm 
Tickets: $20 per Father/Daughter Couple - CASH ONLY 

We will be selling tickets the week before. 
Refreshments will be served.  

Parents: 
Please remember to remove all hand 

sanitizers and medicines from your child’s 
bags. 

 Thank you. 
 

Parent/Student Luncheon 
Friday, Jan. 26, 2018 

Times based on child’s 
lunch time. Please sign 

up at the front.  


